
Classroom Social Media Parent Notification Letter and Opt-out Form 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We are excited to inform you about some of the ways we continue to enhance education, 
communication, and learning. 

Our school will be using social media (i.e., twitter, Facebook, YouTube) in certain 
classrooms in connection with lessons and assignments to facilitate student learning.  

Teachers and staff will continue to educate your child about the importance of safe, 
responsible, and appropriate online behavior, but ask that you work with us in reinforcing 
this at home.  

Below is a list of all the classroom social media that your child will be invited to join in 
connection with classroom lessons and assignments during school year ___________.  
 
Instructions: Place a check mark and initial below if you DO NOT want your child to 
participate in any of the classroom social media opportunities listed.  

Please also sign and return this form so your opt-out may be recorded.  

Class/Program 
 

Social media  Intended Purpose I do not  
Consent  
(check 
below) 

Parent 
Initials  

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

	
	

	 	 	 	

 

____________________________ 
Student’s Name (please print) 
 
____________________________   Date:____________________ 
Parent/Guardian signature  


